MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council Members

FROM: Jim Smith, Executive Director
Aviation Department

DATE: July 17, 2014

SUBJECT: Sustainability Report

Austin-Bergstrom International Airport is pleased to present our Sustainability Report. An on-line
version of this Sustainability Report may be found on the airport’s web site home page:
www.abia.org. We take great pride in contributing to the City of Austin’s mission of being the best
managed city in the country. Together, we are working toward making Austin the most livable place
in the country.
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xc: Marc A. Ott, City Manager
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